
Secretary of the Commonwealth 

Regulations Division 

One Ashburton Place, Room 1613 

Boston, MA 02108-1512 

Dear Secretary Galvin: 
  
In accordance with the requirements of M.G.L. c. 30A §§ 18 through 25, please accept this as a 

Public Notice that a Conservation District Board of Supervisors will be holding a special 

meeting.  The following information was provided to this State Commission for Conservation of 

Soil, Water and Related Resources regarding this meeting. 
  

The meeting PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

CAPE COND CONSERVATION DISTRICT  

SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING  

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 22, 2023. 2PM  

Location:  303 Main Street/ Route 28, West Yarmouth, 

 

AGENDA -  

1. CALL TO ORDER  

2. APPROVE SEPTEMBER 2023 DISBURSEMENTS  

3. ENDORSE DISTRICT REIMBURSEMENT REQUEST TO NRCS.  

4. NEW BUSINESS 

3. ADJOURN.  

 

POSTED 9.19.23.  

_______________________ 

Mark R. Forest, Chairman 

Cape Cod Conservation District  

303 Main Street/ Route 28 

West Yarmouth, Ma. 02673 

This notice is being posted by the State Commission in an effort to distribute the notice as much as 

possible prior to the 48-hour deadline.  Please advise if anything further is required.  I can be 

reached via this email address.  Thank you. 
  
Sincerely; 
Thomas C. Anderson 
Executive Secretary 
  

  
Thomas C. Anderson, Executive Secretary 
Commission for Conservation of Soil, Water & Related Resources 



Executive Office of Energy & Environmental Affairs, 10th Floor 
100 Cambridge St. 
Boston, MA 02114 
Thomas.anderson@mass.gov 

mailto:Thomas.anderson@mass.gov

